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Pollie McCloskey

From: King County, WA <KingCounty@subscriptions.kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 5:52 PM
To: Pollie McCloskey
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (July 18th, 2024)
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Chief's Message 

Monday evening, I had the opportunity to meet with the 
Shoreline Council and Leadership as well as Seattle 
Councilmember Moore to discuss the fantastic work all 
of YOU are doing directly to the north of her district at N 
145 and Aurora. We spoke about the history of Aurora, 
progress we have made in infrastructure, SOAP and 
SODA orders, years of proactive police work done by 
our SET teams and patrol, and the evolution of resource 
partnerships we now have with REST, RCR and WA 
Peer Navigators. Councilmember Moore and I continued 
to speak after our Council went to chambers for their 
evening meeting, and she was nothing but 
complimentary of Shoreline PD and your dedicated 

service. I have been truly honored to be your partner. 

Tuesday, I met with Shoreline Chamber’s Board of Directors, who invited Fire Chief 
Matt Cowan and I to speak about public safety and our needs for their support and 
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voice with Council. It was a refreshing and candid conversation, reminding me of 
just how fortunate we are in Shoreline to have support from those we serve. 

Wednesday evening was Swingin' Summer Night at Cromwell Park. Thank you so 
much to those of you who either participated with me in the booth at the event or 
came through on patrol. You are all working ridiculously hard and to take additional 
time for this worthy event of engagement is so amazing to see. Thank you all for 
your continued dedication and service. 

- Chief Park 

Midweek Music Festival  

Last night, the city hosted their Swingin’ Summer Eve event at Cromwell Park. 
Shoreline Police attends this free community event every year. Chief Park, Captain 
Meyer, Captain Angelo, Detective Kieland, Deputy Cullen, Deputy Schettler, Deputy 
Lacy, and Deputy Finan were all on hand to talk with the community.  

- Detective Paula Kieland 
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Versatile Truck Added to Fleet 

 

Shoreline's new 2023 Ford F-150 Crew Cab with an Axon in-car camera will be 
upfitted with a command style truck vault and will function as a mobile command 
post during critical incidents. It is a welcome addition to Shoreline's fleet.  

  

RACER's New Wrap 
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RACER now has both of their vehicles wrapped with Crisis Responder signage. 
This will make it easier for citizens and other professionals to identify us when we 
pull up to a scene. Having two cars in play for the Shoreline/Kenmore precinct 
makes it easier for the whole team to drive themselves to any call and stage there 
with responding officers. The Adam 90 units are ready to roll! 

- John Streimikes, MHP 
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